
Update on Charity Tax Exemption Status 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to provide you with an update 

regarding our charity's tax exemption status. 

As of [Insert Date], we have received confirmation from the IRS that our application for tax-

exempt status under Section 501(c)(3) has been approved. This designation allows us to operate 

as a tax-exempt organization and accept tax-deductible contributions. 

We appreciate your continued support and commitment to our mission. If you have any 

questions or need further information regarding our tax-exempt status, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Thank you for being a valued supporter of [Charity Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Name] 

[Contact Information] 


